
 
 

Year 4 Activity Grid: Week beginning 27th April 2020 
Look at the different activities below. Over the week, please complete at least three of these activities a day. Colour in the box once 

completed.  Enjoy Learning! 

Create your own TV advert that 
promotes healthy eating. Thing to 

include: Props, 
slogan, facts and 

statistics. The advert 
should not be too 
short or too long.  

 

Make a presentation about solids, 
liquids and gases. Include answers 

to the following questions. 
Where can you find them at 

home?  
What do they look like? 

What are they made from? 

Make an A-Z of items in your 
house. Try and find 4 for each 

letter! 

Timetable Rockstar! 
Do not forget to do the battles.  

 

Keep a food diary for the time you 
are off. Fill in week 6. 

 

Make a collage based on the 
theme of ‘The World’. Include 

different recyclable materials that 
you can find around your house.  
Make sure it is 

bright and 
colourful.  

Free writing: 

 
Make sure you include a range of 
vocabulary to describe things in 

detail. Remember the person who 
is reading your work should be 
able to create an image in their 

minds. 

Design and draw your own potion 
bottle. Think about what makes 
your bottle so brilliant and what 

your potion is called. Write a blurb 
to describe your potion and what 

it is for, list the ingredients and 
produce a method to make it. 

Remember to come up with an 
exciting name! 

Create a poster based on different 
ways we can keep our mind and 

body healthy. Don’t forget to 
include pictures, annotations and 

ideas. 
Stick it on your 

fridge and 
make sure you 

reflect on it 
during the day.  

What would your dream house 
look like? 

Draw a picture and write a 
description. Remember there is no 

limit to the number of 
rooms/floors. Be creative! 

  

Choose a Yoga video to follow 
below. Get your family involved 

too! 
 

https://www.youtube.com/user/C
osmicKidsYoga 

Design a new theme park of your 
choice. You can base it on a theme 

of your choice. Make sure you 
create a map and label the 
rides/restaurants/ shops. 

Think about the names of the 
rides and how they will look. 

 

Pick three food related items. 
Look at the nutrition facts at the 

back. Work out the total for 
calories, protein and sugar for all 

three items. Use the column 
method to add them. 

Draw a family tree including all of 
the members in your household. 
Make sure you draw a picture to 

represent them.  

youtube.com/user/thebodycoach
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Follow Joe Wicks’ PE session on 
YouTube. Make sure you are 

wearing suitable clothes for this! 

Think about a book which we have 
read in class so far (Who let the 

God out & Aztec Attack,). 
Write an alternative ending to the 

story.  

Read a chapter of your book. 
Write down five new words from 

that chapter in your reading 
record or on some paper. Make 
sure you write the definition of 

the words.  

Think about what job you would 
like to do in the future. Write 

down a job description and why 
you want to do it.  

 

Thunking question for this week is: 
 

What does happiness mean to 
you? 

You can do a drawing or a free 
write. 

French   
Create a quiz based on what you 

have done so far. Test someone in 
your family and see what they get!  

https://www.youtube.com/user/CosmicKidsYoga
https://www.youtube.com/user/CosmicKidsYoga


 
 

 


